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Clarification on Various News Articles on Plan to Build a New Sugar Mill in Indonesia 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Indofood Agri Resources Ltd. (“IndoAgri”) refers to various news articles published on 7th 

and 8th April 2015 (sourced from Reuters), which stated that “IndoAgri plans to invest at 
least US$150 million to build a new sugar mill in Indonesia”. 
 
IndoAgri wishes to state that the above statements are incorrect, and wishes to clarify that 
IndoAgri does not have any current plans to invest in a new sugar mill in Indonesia.    
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